
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 22nd September 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In Worship, the children have been reflecting on how we grow. They have also thought 

about being thankful for how far our food has travelled.   

In English, we have begun a new class text, Stay Where You Are and then Leave. We 

have met our main character Alfie. We even had a birthday party for him!  

In Maths, the children have been extending their knowledge on factors and multiples.   

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Shanice and Sasha informal letter writing  

Headteachers Award: Millie and Tom 

Shining Stars: Scott 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ Today we got to sort out the PE cupboard and sort out the things we didn’t need and 

discover equipment that we would like to use and new equipment buried at the back!” 

Logan 

 

Reminders & Messages  

• Children may wear black and navy shorts or leggings for PE. School Jumpers and 

Cardigans too please.  

• Wednesday is the deadline for Panto tickets!  

• On Wednesday morning, the children in Badgers Class will be visiting the Ploughing 

Match. It may be muddy so please can your children wear wellies!  

• Next Friday is the Grandparents Afternoon Tea. Please can grandparents wishing to 

attend arrive ready for a 2.30pm start!  


